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If such behavior continues to occur at your property, in addition to other municipal and state criminal 

penalties, a court of proper jurisdiction can order the business closed and prevent the building from 

being used.  

 

Upon receiving this letter please contact Sgt. Ricky Ray Valdez at 303-987-7067 or email me at 

ricval@lakewoodco.org.  If you would prefer, I can meet with you to discuss this matter.  Thank you 

for your anticipated cooperation.  

 

  

Respectfully  

 

 

 

Sergeant Ricky Ray Valdez 

Lakewood Police Department     

Special Investigations Unit  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

     

 
 
 
 




